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Le Festival De la Viande Boucanee

25th Annual LA Smoked Meat Festival

VIANDE BOUCANEE Inc.  

1226 Huckleberry lane
Ville Platte, LA 70586

Phone:  (337) 224-3248    Fax:  (337) 363-1619
Email:  lasmokedmeat@gmail.com

www.lasmokedmeatfestival.com
 
Dear Friends of the Smoked Meat Festival,

"Le Festival de la Viande Boucanee" (La Smoked Meat Festival) proudly announces its new festival dates of Friday, June 2, 2017 and Saturday, June 3, 2017.  The 25th Annual "World Championship Smoked Meat Cook-off" will be held Saturday, June 3, 2017 on the festival grounds at the Ville Platte Civic Center, located at 704 North Soileau Street, Ville Platte, Louisiana.  Once again, we are happy to offer you the opportunity to participate in this year's competition.  The championship cook-off is such an exciting part of our two-day Festival, enclosed you will find your cookery application; please note the entry deadline of May 12, 2017.     

The Smoked Meat Festival was started in 1993 by our local VVA Chapter whose mission was to "help, support, assist and honor Vietnam Veterans and their families".  They also left a "positive influence" on the community by bringing a festival that would showcase our local music, smoked meat products, and returned profits back to the community.  Today, the Viande Boucanee Inc.’s Board of Directors shares the same vision of the festival's founders.  Giving back to the community we call home is our number one priority.  By supporting the La Smoked Meat Festival you are honoring the former Veterans who started this community event and all veterans from all branches of the military while literally helping others.  


Our event is a yearlong endeavor to promote the City of Ville Platte and Evangeline Parish by "showcasing our Cajun culture and heritage".  Visitors come from neighboring towns and states to spend their money in shops, businesses, restaurants, Chicot State Park, and many other places on festival weekend.  Your support through your participation allows us to continue the tradition of contributing to community projects, civic organizations, as well as promoting tourism.


Thank you for enriching our Festival through this Community Event and Good Luck to all the competitors in this year’s Cook-off!  If you have any questions or suggestions, do not hesitate to call me at 337-224-3248 or email us at lasmokedmeat@gmail.com.  We look forward to working with you!   







      
Sincerely,









Renee Brown


    President, VIANDE BOUCANEE, Inc.

